
The GUIDE-KLIP is a sterile, water resistant retention tool designed to reduce 
accidental contamination by holding and organizing guidewires, catheters, 
and cables in the patient care setting.
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         Part                                     Carton 
        Number                       Description                  Quantity 

            5100               GUIDE-KLIP, 3 per pack    100 units/carton 

       

GUIDE-KLIP Ordering Information is also available

Remit To

Contact Us

Tax ID

Shipment 

Product Storage

Product Sterilization

Shelf Life

Latex and DEHP Status

Returned Goods Policy

Syntervention, Inc., 1444 Jeffreys Road, Suite 133, Rocky Mount, NC 27804

Phone: 888.505.8802
Fax: 888.853.6559
Email: customerservice@syntervention.com
 
45-3609564

Items are shipped ground unless otherwise specifi ed.  

Store in a cool, dry place. Avoid exposure to moisture and excessive heat.

The GUIDE-KLIP is sterilized with EO.

See package label for expiration date. 

GUIDE-KLIP is not made with natural rubber latex and does not contain DEHP. 

A Returned Goods Authorization (RGA) number is required for all returns and 
replacements. Authorization can be obtained by calling Syntervention Customer 
Service at 888.505.8802.  

Syntervention and GUIDE-KLIP are trademarks of Syntervention, Inc. 
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on our website.

“Not For Human Use”


